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Market Towns 
Facelift Scheme

Businesses, for a limited period you can get a grant 
towards improving the frontage of you business.

Don’t miss this chance, all works have to be 
completed by 28th February, so fill in the application 
form on page 5 NOW.

This scheme has been organised and is being 
run by North Allerdale Partnership with funding 
from Northwest Regional Development Agency and 
Allerdale Borough Council. Work that is eligile 
includes: replacement windows & doors, replacement 
rainwater goods, re-painting & re-rendering, new or 
improved signage, installation of security equipment, 
and also joinery.

Time is short, don’t think about it, act now, go to 
page 5.

Magic Bee
by Rebecca Holden
aged 11 from Silloth Primary School

Abeytown 
Carnival

They certainly know how to enjoy themselves in Abbeytown, see the full report and pictures on page 8

Coming Soon.....

Silloth Carnival
 Monday 29th August

Silloth Music & Beer 
Festival Thursday 8th to 

Sunday 11th September

The North Allerdale 
Partnership (NAP) 
received confirmation 
(subject to contract) 
from the Northwest 
Regional Development 
Agency (NWRDA) for 
a scheme of funding for 
three years.  The Agency 
will be investing over 
£1,000,000 with NAP 
including £700,000 
towards regeneration 
aivity in the North 
Allerdale area that will 
include:

• A North Allerdale 
Commercial Facelift 

Scheme
• A Resource Centre 

in Aspatria predated by 
a piece of development 
work to identify a work 
base/training area 
– Aspatria Cinema 
Initiative

• A Training & 
Support Centre in 
Wigton – The Gathering 
Place

• Pulic Realm Works 
in Silloth

• A Mini Masterplan 
for Silloth Dock Area

• An existing 
Development & Training 

North Alledale 
Partnership 

Secures 
£1,000,000 

Funding

Victoria Nixon, NAP project Manager with Gerry Sewell, 
NAP Chairman receiving letter from Karen Spriggs, NWRDA

Photo by: Bill & Winifred Allan

Report continued on page 2


